

> Mark
>
>
> >From: "etytc" <etytc@gate.sinica.edu.tw>
> >To: "McDowell, Mark -TAPEI -GR" <mark.mcdowell@dfaitmaeci.x400.gc.ca>,
> >"Mark McDowell" <markandrewmcdowell@hotmail.com>, "Diane.chi"
> ><diane.chi@dfait-maeci.gc.ca>
> >Subject: Gurrantee Immunity
> >Date: Wed, 3 Jan 2001 11:30:25 +0800
> >
> >Dear Mark and Dian:
> >Mr. Yuhani is waiting for the result of the Guarantee Immunity letter.
> >From my recommendation, in order to shorten the processes time and to
> speed
> >up the issue of this letter is for Mark to pass the letter from ROM to
> Mr.
> >Yuhani directly, and ask them to print out this letter with the head
> title
> >of the executive yuan. Then Mr. Yuhani can mail this letter to ROM
> >directly without passing through both of us. The only thing we need is
> to
> >save a copy of this letter in the file.
> >I tried to contact Mr. Mulroney but without success. If you know the
> >result of his meeting with Eva Air, please let me know.
> >In the following is the processes report of the Mackay exhibition:
> >1. We have already confirm with ROM about the loan lists. It is total
> 193
> >pieces. All the loan objects are now in the process of conservation.
> >2. For the travel venue, we are now cooperating with the National Science
> >and Technology Museum, Kaoshuung and the National Museum of Natural
> >Science, Taichung. Currently, the one in Kaoshuung has confirmed with
> us
> >of the cooperation.
> >3. We have contacted with Mr. Barry McQuade, Customs Tax & Traffic
> >Coordinator. We has asked a moving company, Van Crown Moving Agency to
> >help us estimate the cost for us. They have already reached ROM' carrier
> >and forwarding agent "PACART" (Pacific Art Services Ltd.) and provide the
> >shipping cost from Canada to Taiwan (round trip) and the shipment within
> >Taiwan. This is a huge amount, over NT\$2 millions.
> >4. We have contact Tai-An Insurance company to estimate the cost for us.
> >The insurance cost is not very much.
> >5. We have contact both executive yuan and Taipei city government
> >Aboriginal department for support. Official letters has already filed to
> >them. Also some other government departments are within our lists.
> >6. We have a meeting with the researchers and exhibition designer last
> week
> >for the design of exhibition publication and exhibition hall. Everything
> >is on scheduled.
> >
> >How's everything going from you? Please help us in the following points:
> >1. Guarantee Immunity.
> >2. Sponsor for flight and cargo.
> >3. Sponsors (for \$).
> >4. The meeting result of Mr. Mulroney and the director of ROM about the
> >exhibition agreement and shipping time.
> > Melissa reinforced that the shipment will not be made until
> somewhere
> >in April due to the time of conservation. However, according to our
> >researchers, most of the loan objects are in good condition. While they
> >were selecting the objects in January 2000, they has already taken the
> >fragile and breakable pieces away from the list. They don't understand
> why
> >it is taking ROM so long for the conservation. However, it is not right
> to
> >criticize the processes of conservation, so they just keep this thought
> in
> >mind. They know it is possible to have the shipment in January or
> February
> >2001.
> >
> >Happy New Year
> >
> >Sincerely,
> >Yi-Ting
> >
> >

000789